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In Attendance: 
Diane Philbrick, Sarah Giles, Malcolm Higgins, Jim Brennan, John Godfrey,  Ron 
Thomas,  Jim Lindsey, Ken Madden 
 
Chairwoman Diane Philbrick called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM 
 
Moore School Lego Contest:  
Eighth graders Emily Sanseverino and Megan Smith provided an informative and 
entertaining presentation for this year’s Lego Contest based on an Alternative 
Energy theme. A follow-up presentation will be made in the future.  
 
Agenda:  
Ron Thomas suggested posting the agenda on the town web site a couple of days 
prior to the scheduled meeting. 
 
Correction of Minutes:  
Minutes from previous meeting were accepted as submitted. 
 
Architectural Standards: 
Diane stated that the Planning Board will be having a workshop at 7pm on Nov. 
13th that will address architectural standards. All members are encouraged to 
attend. Jim Brennen noted that the Exit 3 committee has included architectural 
standards in their discussions.  
 
Candia Garden Club: 
Three cheers and a big thank you to the Garden Club for planting the 800 flower 
bulbs around town. 
 
Pond Update: 
Jon stated that the pond was full of water. There was discussion regarding plowing 
the ice,  CYAA involvement, rule signs, and future maintenance. Jon gave Jim 
Brennen the $1008.00 bill from Rick Champagne for the roofing labor. Jim B 
hopes to have the new crew finish the roof soon. 
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Monument: 
Discussion was held on the re-dedication of the Soldiers Monument on November 
11, 2007. The schedule developed by Diane Philbrick was reviewed. The 
consensus was to keep the program at about one hour. It was also decided to create 
(3) document packets: one each for the town, the Fitt’s Museum, and the library. 
Malcolm Higgins brought up his concerns about the names of those killed in the  
Korean War and the Viet Nam War not being on the monument. He also 
mentioned not having an accurate list of ALL the Candia residents who served in 
ALL the wars. 
 
2008 Activities 
Diane suggested we need to reflect on  what  the Heritage Commission 
accomplished in 2007 and what we want to accomplish in 2008 and bring new 
ideas to the next meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:04 PM 
 
Next meeting of the Heritage Commission – 7:30 pm, December 13th, 2007 at the 
town office meeting room. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jim Lindsey 
Secretary pro tem 


